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Blue Water Area Transportation Commission 

(BWATC) 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ)  

FOR CONTINUATION OF A FACILITY NEEDS AND SITE ASSESSMENT STUDY 

RFQ 2020003  

The Blue Water Area Transportation Commission invites the submittal of responses to this 

RFQ from qualified firms interested in providing a continuation of a study in connection with a 

Facility Needs and Site Assessment. Responses are solicited for this service in accordance with 

the terms, conditions, and instructions set forth in the RFQ guidelines. 

BWATC will receive responses to this RFQ at the offices of Dave Frasier, Director of  

Procurement, 2021 Lapeer Avenue, Port Huron, MI 48060 up to 2:00 pm on Wednesday, 

November 18, 2020. The Request for Qualifications document may be obtained by email 

by sending a request to dfrasier@bwbus.com  Pre-printed Request for Qualifications 

documents will be available at our Lapeer Avenue office upon request. 

Any questions requiring this RFQ must be directed to the Director of Procurement as referenced 

above. All questions and answers shall be forwarded by email to all the firms that requested the 

RFQ package, or who have submitted questions or qualifications. 

Upon completion of the selection process and successful negotiations, BWATC will issue a 

“Notice to Proceed” along with a purchase order for the full value of the firm fixed price agreed 

upon. 

 

Blue Water Area Transportation Commission hereby notifies the parties that it will affirmatively 

assure that in regard to any Contract entered into pursuant to this advertisement, minority 

business enterprises will be afforded full opportunity to submit proposals in response to this 

invitation and no proposer will be discriminated against on the basis of race, color, sex, age, 

handicap, religion, ancestry, marital status, national origin, place of birth, or sexual preference. 

Receipt of responses does not bind BWATC to any contract for said services, nor does it 

guarantee that a contract for the Project will be awarded. 
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